IC282 - Rule Changes 2010

9th March 2010

The World Council of the International Laser Class Association have approved seven rule changes.  They are now referred to all members of the ILCA for acceptance. 

Please add the following link to your website so that your sailors can vote. Votes will be accepted until 1st September 2010.

Vote now at:

http://www.laserinternational.org/rules2010

Members can also vote using the 'Voting Form' found in the March edition of LaserWorld.

Only fully paid class member votes will be counted. Please take advantage of your right to be part of this democratic process. Your vote is important.

If you are having any problems voting or if you would like to discuss any of the rule changes further please contact the ILCA Office, either by email office@laserinternational.org or telephone +44 1326 315064.

The ILCA Office.
